
 

 

 

 

  

Provisional Rule Change Stock 1000 

Technical bulletin 03-2018 Provisional rule change Stock 1000 

 

There is a misprint in the provisional rules section 2.6.10.3/e. stating the triple clamps may be modified. This section has 
been changed to triple clamps must remain as homologated.  

 

Please contact technicaldirector@motoamerica.com with any questions. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
have caused.  
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